
Potomac Valley Swimming 
Board of Directors 

Electronic Vote 
September 28, 2010 

 
On September 28 the following Electronic Vote was sent to the Executive Members of the PVS Board of 
Directors: 
 
Motion that RMSC be allowed to operate their November Invitational as originally placed on the PVS 
Meet Schedule and run it as a club meet rather than as the 5th site of the November Open as was 
recommended. 
 
The motion passed on September 30, 2010 


